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No. Question Answer 

Question 1 
 
Submitted by: 
 
Vicky B 
 

Thank you for your email.   I would like to raise that 
there will be a significant number of people who 
because of mental or physical disability will not be 
able to attend in person and given the sharp rise in 
covid rates a lot more will likely be reluctant to 
attend.  If you are unable to live stream the event 
you will therefore be excluding members of the 
community and many of those will be the most 
vulnerable people.  
 
Rather than pointing people to the website can you 
not email people the link details as you have done 
with the in person meeting?   
 
Also if it is being live streamed, does that mean that 
those online will be able to take part, so that they 
have equal opportunities to those at the in person 
meeting? 
 

Thank you for your email.  We are planning to live stream this second 
Integrated Care Board meeting, and will publish the link on the 12 
October 2022 meeting page which you can access here Integrated 
Care Board meetings - NHS South East London (selondonics.org) as 
soon as it is available.  For the October meeting members of the public 
will not be able to submit questions via the live stream but do have the 
opportunity to submit in advance (and of course in person).   

 

We will share the link on the website rather than send out in the 
covering email as sometimes the links change and we need to ensure 
that everyone has the correct link; this also avoids people having 
multiple or incorrect links. We will also explore ways in which members 
of the public can ask questions via the live stream for future meetings. 
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